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Sir Knights, we are well into the 2022 Inspection season and hopefully all is well in your particular 

Asylum. Many of our Commanderies are struggling after two plus years of COVID and the 

attendant shut-downs and meeting restrictions. We are out of practice in the intricacies of marching 

and drill and the manual of the sword. If you are able at all to attend your local Commandery on 

Inspection Conclave, please do so. I know your presence will be greatly appreciated and the 

knights who are present will welcome you with open arms. And you will be blessed by the 

fellowship of fellow Soldiers of the Cross. 

 

Some of you are aware that PGC Larry Carte has recently been hospitalized following a heart 

attack. We are pleased to report that he is at home, is recuperating, and hopes to be out on the road 

again soon. Your prayers on his behalf are earnestly solicited. 

 

 
 

On April 17, we celebrate the most holy day in the Christian calendar, the resurrection of our Lord 

and Savior, the Great Captain of our Salvation, Jesus the Christ. The Grand Encampment Easter 

Sunrise Service is an awesome experience if you haven’t taken the opportunity to attend, and I’m 

sure there is a local church near you which holds one. A number of our Commanderies either hold 

or participate in similar events. Our prayer is that whether you participate in an early morning 

service as the sun comes up, or join with family, friends, and other knights later in the morning, 

Easter finds you worshiping our risen Savior. 

 



 

 


